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The Manor CE Primary School 
Aspire, Believe, Achieve 

Shine like stars in the sky 

Dates for the Diary 
 
28 Sep: Year R Meet the Teacher 

3.30-3.55pm 
4 Oct: Y1 & 2 trip Berkeley Castle 
2—9 Oct—FOMS clothes to school 

collection 
10 Oct: Y5 & 6 trip Steam Museum 
11 Oct: Prospective Reception Parents 

2024 Meeting/Tour 9.30am 
12 Oct: Y3 & 4 trip Bristol Museum 
13 Oct: Church Harvest Festival 
18 Oct: Individual Photographs 
20 Oct: last day of Term 1—Inset Day 

(school closed for children) 
2 Nov: Prospective Reception Parents 

2024 Meeting/Tour 9.30am 
22 Nov: Nasal Flu Immunisations 
22 Nov: Parent/Carer Consultations 

(details to follow) 
23 Nov: Parent/Carer Consultations 
28 Nov: Prospective Reception Parents 

2024 Meeting/Tour 9.30am 
 
 
Inset Days 2023/2024 
Friday 20 Oct 2023 
Tuesday 2 Jan 2024 
Friday 3 May 2024 
Friday 28 June 2024 
 
 
Parent/Carer Consultations 2023/24 
Weds 22 Nov - 3.30pm—6.30pm 
Thurs 23 Nov - 3.30pm—6pm 
 
 

 
Have a great weekend 

Team Manor 

Harvest Festival 
  
Our Harvest festival for Y1-6 will take place in church on Friday 13th October at 
10.00am. All parents and carers are warmly invited to this. This year, our 
Harvest collection will again be for The North Bristol and South Glos. Food 
Bank which is based in Yate. 
In the last financial year The North Bristol and South Glos. Food Bank fed 
14,857 people in the local area and they are predicting this winter will see an 
even greater demand.   
We will be taking donations for this incredibly important cause from Monday 
9th October (children can bring donations into their classrooms and make them 
part of our Harvest display).  
The food bank have asked us to collect non- perishable / Long life foods, with 
the following which in greatest need at the moment: 
 
Cereal Bars  Washing powder 
Washing up liquid Brown Sauce 
Sponge Puddings   Shaving foam /gel                  
Flour     Washing up liquid                     
Long life fruit juice   Instant mash    
Instant noodles      Veggie Meals-not requiring refrigeration   

Another brilliant week here at The Manor! Despite the difficult weather we’ve 
encountered, the children have continued to come in each day with a super 
positive attitude to their learning and time in school. It is so great to see every 
day! 

We’d like to say a big thank you to all parents who attended the Friends of Manor 
School AGM this week. Without their fantastic support throughout the year, many 
events and extra treats for the children just wouldn’t be possible. It is that time of 
year again when the volunteers are hopeful that other parents/carers may join 
them in some way. There are so many ways in which you can help this group of 
parents to run some of their events – if you think you may have some availability 
to get involved, please do get in touch! Their email is 
Friendsofmanorschool@gmail.com – they are a very welcoming bunch! 

We also included a short appeal in our class newsletters this term for any 
volunteers who would be willing to come in and offer some support to children 
with their reading. Giving all children the opportunity to read with an adult on a 
regular basis has such a huge impact on their reading development. If you think 
you can spare an hour or so each week to listen to some children read, we would 
love to hear from you!  

No experience is required! You will be given any support/tips to make the sessions 
really worthwhile for the children. Please email manorprimary@sgmail.org.uk if 
you are interested. 

We hope you all enjoy a brilliant weekend and we will see you all again on 
Monday morning.  

Mr Israel 
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Important Dates and things to remember! 

We will now be sharing important class dates and any remember to’s on this part of our newsletter. 
Please remember to keep an eye on our Facebook page for class activities! https://www.facebook.com/
groups/930513833807729 

Antarctica Class 
 Meet the Teacher/Year R Class Expectations meeting on Thursday 28th September at 3.30pm 
 PE starts on Thursday 28th September 
  
Europe Class 
 If you are able to come along and help on our trip to Bristol Museum on Thursday 12th October, please 

email the class teacher asap. Thank you! 
 
Asia Class 
 If you are able to come along and help on our trip to Bristol Museum on Thursday 12th October, please 

email the class teacher asap. Thank you! 
 
 
South America Class 
 Bikes and helmets needed on Thursday and Friday if your child is taking part in Bikeability (you will have 

received an email previously advising you if your child is) 

Play your part in keeping the area outside our school safe  - message from South Glos Road Safety 
 
During last year a total of 149 vehicles received a fixed penalty charge for parking or stopping outside our schools illegally, 28 of 
these were during term 1. Park Legal will be making regular appearances with foot patrols and camera cars this academic year to 
help ensure our community stays safer for all traveling to and from school.  

        
The Highway code states:  
Rule 238 
You MUST NOT wait or park on yellow lines during the times of operation shown on nearby time plates (or zone entry signs if in 
a Controlled Parking Zone)  
You MUST NOT wait or park, or stop to set down and pick up passengers, on school entrance markings when upright signs 
indicate a prohibition of stopping. 

No Stopping  
No Excuses 

Keeping our children safe 
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Local events/clubs 
We have been asked to share the information on this page with our families. 
Please note: as a school, we are not able to endorse any of these clubs  - we are 
unable to comment on their suitability or their safeguarding procedures.  

Many thanks 
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